
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 11 May 2016 3:49 PM 
To: Leigh Svendsen 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & 197  

Importance: High 

 
Dear Ms Svendsen,  
 
The Commission has determined to grant the HSU’s request for an extension of time to file its reply 
submissions by 5.00pm Friday 20 May 2016.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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